
Comment on Bedford’s Cable TV Services
Thursday, May 19, at 7:00 P.M.

Are you pleased with cable television services in Bedford? Ask questions and express 
your opinions on Thursday, May 19, beginning at 7:00 P.M. in the Town Hall Selectmen’s 
meeting room where representatives of Comcast, Verizon and Bedford Community 
Access Television, Inc. will be present. The Cable Television Committee will evaluate the 
performance of these companies in meeting their license and contract obligations. This is 
your opportunity to be heard.
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